
Submitter: Gayle Davis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

Your attempts to take our CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT to bear arms is just plain 

wrong. You disguise these attempts in fancy words, but it all boils down to the same 

thing: you want to disarm Oregonians. Lawful gun owners are much of what keeps 

criminals at bay. If you are successful, criminals will run this state, not you.  


